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STATEMENT FROM THE PREMIER 

Nazis don’t belong in this country and they know it. That’s why they hide behind masks in the dark.  

I thank Police who maintained the public order.  

It’s clear they need more powers, and we’re giving it to them. 

Our criminal Anti-Vilification laws come into effect next month. 

We will introduce powers for police to unmask cowards at protests after that. 

We’re not afraid of these goons - but we won’t tolerate them either. 

 


